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The new Guard at Home 

program was established to help 

the spouses of Missouri Guard 

and Reserve troops who have 

been activated in defense of our 

country, and to assist those 

troops upon their return home. 

 

This pilot program will address 

their immediate needs, and build 

a path to employment to help 

keep the family from falling into 

poverty while the primary income 

earner is on active duty 

deployment. 

 

Guard at Home is funded 

through federal workforce funds. 

Contact your local Missouri 

Career Center today to find out 

more. Call 1-888-728-JOBS or 

log on to www.ded.mo.gov/wfd . 


